
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

21st October 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of Term 1. 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 31st October: Start of Term 2 (all pupils return to school) 

Friday 4th November: INSET (school closed to all pupils) 

 

Mr Kettle 

Mr Kettle has taken the decision to step back from Deputy Headteacher duties; Mr 

Kettle will continue to be Turtle Class Teacher. Mrs Rowland will be Deputy 

Headteacher (Mrs Rowland will continue to lead on special educational needs across 

the school). I am sure you will join me in thanking Mr Kettle for everything he has done 

for Denton as Deputy Headteacher.   

 

ESCC Cost of Living Support for Families 

Please see the attached information regarding the cost of living and available support 

for families.  

 

INSET: Friday 4th November 

Please be aware that Friday 4th November (the first Friday after half term) is an INSET 

day. This means school will be closed to all pupils.  

 

Football Club in November 

Chris’s Football Club will take place on Friday 11th & 18th November. Chris is unable to 

do football club on November 4th & 25th.  

 

Term 2 Lunch Menu 

There will be a new lunch menu for Term 2 (attached). Please note there will be no 

baguettes next term.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

I hope you have a great half term.   

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


